STATEN ISLAND ADVANCE, Thursday, February 25, 1982

God bless workers
at Willowbrook

I would like to comment about
the Staten Island Developmental
Center in Willowbrook.

I had volunteered there a
while back one day a week for a
few hours and did so for six
months. It really was difficult at
times and very sad. But I got a
certain amount of satisfaction in
helping those poor darlings.

I thought how hard it is to be
around these people and that I
should say something about all
those who work there. It seems
that they never get any recogni-
tion from the media.

I admire these people. They
have to work there every day....
Yet some do it cheerfully,

I just had to say something so
we all can say thank you and
God bless you for giving your
time and love to our poor out-

casts. .
o EILEEN BOUBOULIS
Arden Heights




